
K4 News

Reminders

• 1/19 No School
• 1/22 Monday Mission T-shirt Day
• 1/27 SJE Open House 2-4
• 1/27-2/1 Catholic School’s Week
• 2/2 No School
• 2/9 No School
• 2/26 No School

We learned many fun facts about penguins! 
Penguins are fascinating birds that love the cold 
and can’t fly. There are many kinds of penguins; 
some are small, and some are bigger than a K4 
student! We really liked learning about penguins!
    Thank you all for taking the time to meet with 
me for conferences. It was wonderful to have a 
chance to talk to you about your student.

Have a great weekend!

We will not go outside if the windchill is below zero. Please make sure to send snow pants, hats, and 
gloves (extra gloves) everyday, even if there is no snow. You may leave snow pants in cubbies if you don’t 

need them at home. Thank you!

.

Weekly 
Focus Wall

Letter: D                          Number: 14
Color Black and Gray           Shape: Square

Math
We continue counting and moving each day.  We reviewed shapes and 
introduced the rhombus and trapezoid. These are tricky shapes, but I think 
we’ve got it!

Literacy

This week we learned the letter D. We reviewed all previously learned letters 
and practiced clapping the syllables in words. We continued to listen for the 
beginning sounds in words by saying some fun tongue twisters. Some books 
we read this week: “National Geographic: Penguins,” “The Penguin that 
Wanted to Fly,” and “Penguins.”

Religion

This week we focused on different types of prayer. In Matthew, Jesus 
teaches us to pray The Lord’s Prayer. Some other types of prayer that we 
learned are prayers of praise, blessing, thanksgiving, petition, and 
intercession. God wants to talk to us and have a relationship with us. We can 
do this through prayer!

Dates to Remember

A Peek At What We Are Learning

A Note From 
Mrs. Tillman
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